
Intrepid House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending 24th April 2020 

Hi Intrepid, 

How are you all?  I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break with your families, safe at 
home.  Did you get some time to relax?  I have spoken to a lot of you and your parents and I 
have been hearing about some of the great home projects you have been doing.  Please 
remember, you are welcome to share pictures of these things with me if your parents and 
carers are happy with that.  I would love to show some of these pictures in a later newsletter.   

In my last message to you, I set you a challenge to learn 
something and maybe even teach it to someone in your 
family.  Remember our motto is ‘Adventurous, Loyal, 
Focused’ and so we should try and be as adventurous as 
possible at home.  How did you get on with this 

challenge?  The Intrepid Team 
have been very busy.  Mr Reid has 
been having fancy dress birthday celebrations, 
Mr Clark-Lyons has been running and practising 

photography by taking some great pictures 
of our lovely city, Mrs Rogers has been successfully growing 

seeds and I have been trying to improve my culinary skills 
(see pictures).   

 

 

Another way to be adventurous is to take part in a competition.  Check out the school website 
and Facebook pages shortly for more details on an inter-house creative writing competition.  
I am looking for some great Intrepid entries, it would be awesome if we won a house 
competition together.  Go Intrepid!   

Also, on the school website there is a new list of school work for you to complete each week.  
You will need to click on the relevant work pack for your year group and complete the tasks.  
After a challenge?  Why not look at some of the tasks for the year above yours?  Also, feel 
free to research and explore other academic areas that you find interesting.  You could record 
your findings in the form of a textbook page, PowerPoint presentation, leaflet or even become 
creative and write a radio broadcast on it.  I’d love to see anything you do!   

Please remember to check your school email regularly as your tutors will be emailing you 
every week to check in and make sure you are ok.  Why not drop them a 
message back to tell them what you have been up to?  I know they would 
love to hear from you.   

Please take care of yourselves and your families, and I know it is difficult 
when the sun is out but please stay home and stay safe.  If you need any 
help, please email me. 

Miss Jones :o)  

jones1@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 


